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I am an irrigator in Narrabri NSW. We Support the regulation of floodplain harvesting because 
this form of take needs to be better understood and managed. This regulation does not create a 
new form of take but simply formalises existing practices. By regulating FPH the true magnitude 
of the take will be known and the massive exaggeration that has been going on will come to an 
end. FPH is a very important component of our business and plays a significant role in keeping 
our business viable and contributing to our local economy. It is high time the regulation process 
progressed. 


